
 

 

 

       
 
Tiger 
I’m a tiger 
Striped with fur 
Don’t come near          
Or I might Grrr 
Don’t come near 
Or I might growl 
Don’t come near 
Or I might 
BITE! 
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Hello Parents and Carers 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

The nursery children have been 
learning the story and singing the 
song and using actions to retell 
the story. 

 
https://www.youtube.com/watc
h?v=plvY0quSyJg 
 
The children have been 
introduced to our new baby 
ducklings and watching them 
hatch.  Parents can watch them 
with their child at:  

https://youtube.com/live/Ps3
1bfn1ENI?feature=share 

 
In Number we are rolling a dice 
and using our subitising skills to 
match the number using our 
fingers and looking at different 
ways to make numbers up to 10. 
Some children are adding the 
dots on 2 dice together! 

We continue with Walking Through 
the Jungle but also share other books 
about animals such as: Monkey Puzzle 
by Julia Donaldson & Alex Scheffler, 
Look After Us by Rod Campbell and 
Gorilla by Anthony Browne, to name a 
few.   
 
As well as sharing some amazing 
animal facts and videos, we are also 
teaching the children to be gentle and 
respectful of all animals, including 
worms! 
 
In Phonics we are doing new letter 
sounds and learning their formation : 
‘ck’ as in back, sack, pack. 
 
The children are beginning to use 
their phonics knowledge to read short 
words (CVC words: consonant-vowel-
consonant) eg: peg, pet, get. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Thank you, Nursery staff  

General Notices 

Donations Please! 
If you have any spare wellies at home or a willing to donate your child’s wellie 
boots for our water play park, we would be most grateful. (sizes 8-12). 
Also our Mud Kitchen needs some more saucepans, frying pans, wooden 
spoons and spatulas.  Also any coconut shells.  Thank you!! 
 
Nursery Open Day   for new parents of children starting in September is to 

be held on Monday 24th June.  Both AM and PM  Nursery will be closed on 
this day so please make other arrangements as necessary.  Thank you. 
 
Independent Learning with Bug Club! 
Next Friday 17th May we will be helping parents to login to Bug Club during our 
Soft Start reading sessions. 
 
Photographer in school for Individual and Sibling photos 
 Please remember to order your child’s photograph online. 
 
Mobile Phones 
When you are coming onto school grounds to collect or deliver children, we 
would kindly ask you to refrain from using your phone.  Thank you. 
 
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that you 
ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 
 
Coats 
If the weather is warm, as it has been recently, you can leave your child’s coat 
at home.   
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